
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Extension of Public Comment Period for Management Plan for 
Developed Water Sources and Environmental Assessment, Mojave 
National Preserve 
 
 
BARSTOW—The National Park Service has prepared a Management Plan and 
Environmental Assessment for Developed Water Sources in Mojave National 
Preserve.  The Plan was made available March 20 for public comment; the public 
comment period has been extended to July 19, 2018.  
 
The document is available online at http://parkplanning.nps.gov/moja_waterplan_ea; it 
is also available at Mojave National Preserve’s three visitor centers. Comments on the 
project may be submitted online (http://parkplanning.nps.gov/waterplan_ea) or mailed. 
All correspondence may be directed to: 

 
Superintendent 
Mojave National Preserve 
ATTENTION: Water Plan & EA-Comments 
2701 Barstow Road 
Barstow, California 92311 

 
-NPS- 

 
417 national parks and work with communities across the nation to help preserve local 
history and create close-to-home recreational opportunities. Learn more at www.nps.gov.  

Release Date: May 22, 2018 
Contact: Danette Woo, Mojave National Preserve, (760) 252-6107   
 
 
 
 
 
 

              

Mojave National Preserve News Release 
 

Mojave National Preserve 
2701 Barstow Road 
Barstow, CA, 92311  
(760) 252-6101 
www.nps.gov/moja 

National Park Service 
U.S. Department of the Interior 

http://parkplanning.nps.gov/moja_waterplan_ea
http://parkplanning.nps.gov/waterplan_ea
http://www.nps.gov/

